July 16, 2014

Mr. Steven King
Executive Secretary
Washington Utilities and Tranportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW
P.O. Box 47259
Olympia, WA
98504-7250

RE: Tariff revision, and application to extend additional drop off and pick up locations for passengers originating in Wenatchee. BML Investments, LLC d/b/a Wenatchee Valley Shuttle Certificate Number C-64605.

Dear Mr. King:

The company requests Commission approval to amend its filed Tariff No. 2 to include stops for the convenience of passengers originating in Wenatchee who are not flying in or out of Sea-Tac airport.

We wish to include limited transportation, by reservation only as follows:

Depart Wenatchee (Peshastin) to North Bend, return, North Bend to Wenatchee (Peshastin)

Depart Wenatchee (Peshastin) to Bellevue, return, Bellevue to Wenatchee (Peshastin)

Depart Wenatchee (Peshastin) to Sea-Tac, return, Sea-Tac to Wenatchee (Peshastin)

In other words:

Pick up at Wenatchee, Peshastin. Drop off at North Bend, Bellevue, SeaTac (By reservation only).

Pick up at Sea-Tac airport, Bellevue, North Bend (By reservation only). Drop off at Peshastin, Wenatchee.

If you have any questions about this filing, please contact me at (509) 630-2745 or via email at monique@wenatcheevalleyshuttle.com.

Sincerely,

Monique Lott/CEO Wenatchee Valley Shuttle 824 N. Lyle Ave. East Wenatchee, WA 98802